
 
 
 

Dear Friends and Colleagues, 
 
We are happy to announce and welcome you to the 2021 ENTOG 
Exchange, Scientific Meeting, and Council in Greece on 30th of August 
until the 2nd of September 2021.  

 

 
COVID-19 pandemic kept us apart last year, and we were really sad; however, postponing the 
ENTOG meeting was the safest way in order to follow the international instructions and at the same 
time, to be all protected. Still, the participants will have the opportunity to experience the Exchange 
in numerous cities such as Athens, Thessaloniki, Patra, Ioannina, Larisa, Alexandroupoli and 
Herakleion. Our goal is to combine the experience of a thoroughly informative, challenging scientific 
programme with exploring aspects of the Greek daily lifestyle, such as the local cuisine and culture! 
We are excited about the days you will be staying with us. In the end, we will all be able to meet 
each other at the ENTOG Scientific Meeting and Council in Athens. 

 

   

 

Host Country 
Greece is a country in southeastern 
Europe and its landmark is the 5th-
century B.C. Acropolis citadel with 
the Parthenon temple. Greece is 
also known for its thousands of 
islands with their beautiful blue 
waters throughout the Aegean and 
Ionian sea, as well as for being the 
gastronomical home to an 
abundance of delicious dishes made 

with fresh ingredients. 

 

 

 

Exchange programme 
The 'Exchangees' are encouraged to arrive on Sunday evening and stay until Wednesday 1st of 
September in their host hospital. The accommodation will be mostly provided by hosts in their 
apartments, yet in some cities, trainees will be placed in hostels or hotels with no additional fee. 
During the working hours, the 'Exchangees' will be in the hospital with their contact person. After 
the hospitals hours, the social programme will include sightseeing tours, integration in the city 
culture and lifestyle, enjoying daily life, etc. – the scope and type of the social programme might 
vary from city to city. 
 

 

 



 
Scientific Meeting & Council 
Everybody, especially the country representatives, is welcome to join the ENTOG Scientific 
Meeting  and ENTOG Council on Thursday the 2nd of September. These meetings will be held in 
Divani Caravel Hotel in Athens.  
 
After the ENTOG Exchange, all of the 'Exchangees' as well as any additional participants of the 
ENTOG Scientific Meeting and Council will meet on Wednesday evening 1st of September during 
the "Welcome drink" party in Athens. On Thursday 2nd of September evening, after the ENTOG 
Scientific Meeting, our gala dinner will take place. The preliminary programme of the ENTOG 
Scientific Meeting is attached and will soon be available on the ENTOG website www.entog.eu and 
the congress website www.ebcog-hsog2021.org 
 
 

Registration  
We are happy to host two (2) trainees from each ENTOG member country on the ENTOG 
Exchange from 30th of August till 1st of September 2021. Their national trainee societies will handle 
the selection of candidates from each country. For any inquiries, feel free to ask via info@entog.eu 
or entogexchange2021@gmail.com. The exact timeline for registration in both ENTOG Exchange 
and Scientific Meeting will be announced soon. 

 

 

Price 
The full programme price: the ENTOG Exchange, the ENTOG Scientific Meeting and Council is 
150 €. It includes accommodation during the ENTOG Exchange, the Welcome drink on 
Wednesday, and the ENTOG Dinner on Thursday (accommodation during the ENTOG Scientific 
Meeting and Council is not included). The price for the ENTOG Scientific Meeting and Council is 
100 €. It includes the Welcome drink on Wednesday, participation in the scientific programme, 
and the ENTOG dinner on Thursday (accommodation during the ENTOG Scientific Meeting and 
Council is not included). 

 
The ENTOG EXCHANGE brings together trainees from around Europe to improve standards, 
promote training and encourage research and exchange of information in obstetrics and 
gynecology care. We encourage all participants of the ENTOG Exchange to join the full 
programme.  
 
For more information regarding the ENTOG Exchange, ENTOG Scientific Meeting, and Council, 
please do not hesitate to contact us by writing to entogexchange2021@gmail.com.  
 
Wishing you a pleasant experience in the 2021 ENTOG EXCHANGE in Greece, we look forward 
to meeting you soon. 
 
Don't miss the opportunity to take part! 
 
Best wishes, 
 
The Local Organising Committee 
 
Athanasios Douskos, Anastasios Potiris, Sofia Tsiapakidou, Efthymia Papakonstantinou, Orestis 
Tsonis, Stavroula Kriara, Ioannis Tsirkas, Xristina Pagkaki 
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